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GT Town Heroes Banner Program

Stephen Hunt comes home to see his ban-

ner on Black Horse Pike
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2023 Remembrance Vigil 
Pavers are being offered to honor the lives 

lost

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

July 27, 2023
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Sounds of Summer Concert Series

David Cedeno and His Orchestra

	 Get excited for the 2023 Gloucester Township Drive-In Movie 
Night, featuring the hit film Guardians of the Galaxy III! This free event 
is presented to you by Mayor David Mayer, Township Council, and our 
generous sponsor, ER Holding Sign & Design! The doors open at 5:30 
pm, and the movie begins at dusk. More details to follow.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
DRIVE-IN MOVIE NIGHT WILL FEATURE 

GUARDIANS OF THE GALAXY III



HAPPENING NEXT WEEK: 2023 NATIONAL NIGHT OUT!

GLOUCE STER TOWNSHIP TOWN HEROE S BANNER PROGRAM
	 Stephen Hunt was home for 12 days on leave when his mom and his sister took 
him to the Glendora section of Gloucester Township, where his Town Heroes Banner had 
been recently installed. It was a complete surprise for Stephen, and he was excited to see his 
banner, saying, “This is awesome! Thanks, Mom!”
	 Stephen began his JROTC at Camden County Technical School and joined the 
army in June of 2022, three days after graduation. He did his basic training at Fort Leonard 
Wood, Missouri, and completed his advanced individual training as an 88M (Motor Trans-
port Operator). Stephen was then sent to his duty station at Fort Stewart, Georgia. 		
He is soon to deploy overseas for 11 months. 

Thank you, Stephen, for your service 

to our country, and stay safe!

	 The Gloucester Township Town Heroes 
Banner Program recognizes and honors Glouces-
ter Township veterans who have served or who are 
currently serving our country in the United States 
Military.
	 Banners honoring our brave service men 
and women are proudly displayed in prominent lo-
cations within the township.

	 To qualify, a veteran, living or deceased, 
must have a connection to Gloucester Township, 
NJ, (attended local schools, relative of a Gloucester 
Township resident etc.) at some point in his or her 
life, also those individuals honored on Gloucester 
Township War Memorials and veterans recommend-
ed by the local VFW and American Legion. Posts.

	 2023 National Night Out (NNO) in Gloucester Township 
will be held next Tuesday, August 1, 2023 from 6 PM to 9 PM. 
If your neighborhood is NOT holding a NNO Block Party, be sure to 
stop by at the two public locations: 
- Blackwood Fire Company 14 W Central Ave
- Wye Oak Park, Williamstown Erial Rd at Annapolis Dr
End the night with FIREWORKS at 9:30 PM at Gloucester Township 
Veterans Park 1261 Chews Landing Road! 

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720301028306/page1
https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-town-heroes-banner-program/


	 The summer heat is about to get even hotter as the David Cedeno 
and His Orchestra takes the stage at the Sounds of Summer Concert Series 
on July 31st, 2023, at 7:00 pm. 
	 Presented by Gloucester Township in association with Mainstage 
Center for the Arts, this electrifying performance will be held at Veteran’s 
Park in Gloucester Township. The David Cedeno Latin Orchestra is re-
nowned for its mastery of Latin music, including salsa, merengue, bachata, 
and other vibrant Caribbean rhythms. Led by the incredibly talented mu-
sician, singer, and songwriter David Cedeno, the band’s passion for Latin 
music shines through in every note, creating an exhilarating and unforgetta-
ble musical experience for audiences of all ages.
	 Based in the heart of New Jersey/NYC, the David Cedeno Lat-
in Orchestra has graced stages at countless events, concerts, and festivals, 
both within the United States and internationally. Their energetic perfor-
mances and ability to get crowds on their feet and dancing have earned 
them a devoted fan base wherever they go.
	 This Latin orchestra plays a large variety of music: Latin salsa, 
Latin jazz, merengue, ballads, waltz and, most of all, songs from the fifty’s. 
	 David Cedeno, the driving force behind the band, brings over three 
decades of professional experience in the music industry. His expertise and 
artistry have been pivotal in establishing the band as a highly respected and 
beloved musical group within the Latin music community.
	 “This performance is a celebration of Latin culture and music,” 
said David Cedeno. “We’re honored to bring our passion for these rhythms 
to Gloucester Township and share our music with a new audience. Get 
ready to dance the night away!”
	

S O U N D S  O F  S U M M E R :  M E G A N  K N I G H T 

TOMORROW:
SUMMER NIGHT MARKET

	 Enjoy pictures from Monday night’s concert: Megan 
Knight!
Photos by Dave Gruen.

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720310036310


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Camden County Remembrance and Hope Memorial Vigil
Tuesday, August 31, 2023
7:30 PM – Rain or Shine

Timber Creek Park, 236 Taylor Avenue & Chews Landing Road
The Camden County Board of Commissioners and the Addiction Aware-
ness Task Force invite family and friends to remember the loved ones we 
lost and spread the message of hope to those still fighting the disease of 
addiction. 
	 The Camden County Remembrance and Hope Memorial at Tim-
ber Creek Park in Gloucester Township is offering a place for reflection to 
the families who have lost a loved one to the disease of addiction, showing 
them that they are not alone.
Pavers are being offered as part of the Remembrance and Hope Memorial 
to honor the lives lost. To be included in the 2023 vigil, all pavers must be 
purchased before August 1st. For more information, please CLICK HERE.	 Join Little Blossoms Yoga and Mindfulness’ first class of 

beginner yoga at Harwan Park next week! To sign up, please call 
856-246-8136. CLICK HERE to find out more.

	 Tax bills are being mailed out the week of July 24 and 
due August 1st. However; we have extended the grace period 
until the close of business on August 31st, 2023.

https://www.camdencounty.com/service/mental-health-and-addiction/in-memoriam/?fbclid=IwAR32-X7ZvCFHu1_L9p5MfVyb1BOGPsC3NXSgQM4PklXxrhdBCi_tUIXz9wc
https://thesunpapers.com/2023/07/10/childrens-yoga-classes-set-for-august/

